
 From: Rachel Arfa <Rachel.Arfa@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 3:53 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Disclosure 

  

Hello -  

  

I am writing to let you know I accepted hospitality from the National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) 

and attended their annual gala in my official capacity as MOPD Commissioner on May 29, 2025.  

  

Thank you, 

  

Rachel Arfa  

  

  

  

Rachel Arfa 

Commissioner, Mayor's Office for People with Disabilities  

City of Chicago  

www.cityofchicago.org/Disabilities 

Phone: (312) 744-7209 

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Stay in touch via X(Twitter) & Subscribe to MOPD's newsletter 

  

  

  

 

http://www.cityofchicago.org/Disabilities
https://twitter.com/Rachel_Arfa
https://cloud.citynews.chicago.gov/MOPD_signup

